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MEMO 
DATE:    3/27/2020 

TO: All Physicians  

FROM:  Dr. John Froh, SHA Physician Pandemic Lead 
Rob Gentes, Executive Director Practitioner Staff Affairs 

RE:         COVID-19 Skills Inventory and Exposure Reporting 
 

 

 
Work is underway to ensure we have a current record of our physician workforce capacity (including 
physicians in self-isolation), as well as a record of physician experience, skills or training outside of regular 
practice that could support a pandemic response.  
 
To obtain these records, we are asking the following of physicians: 
 

• Report any additional experience, skills or training outside of regular practice that could support 
a pandemic response (e.g., Emergency, Trauma, Critical Care, Resuscitation) at 
https://www.saskdocs.ca/additional-pandemic-skills-submission/  

 
• Report any exposure using the online physician reporting tool at 

https://www.saskdocs.ca/pandemic-status-submission/  
 

Up-to-date information for providers can be found at http://saskatchewan.ca/covid19-providers. 
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